
Thursday, April 29, 2021 
 

Dear Parents: 
 

Hello again! Grade 2 teachers have been hard at work 
planning both on-line and independent activities for your 
child for the next few weeks.  
 

Tomorrow we will meet for the first time on-line. We will 
soon email you a link- click on that link on weekdays at 10 
am for your child to partake in on-line learning. On-line 
learning will run from 10-11 am each week day.  
 

Tomorrow we will review on-line learning and a few 
rules/expectations. We will teach the children how to turn 
off their mics so that only 1 person speaks at a time. We 
will remind them to sit in one place respectfully, not to eat 
and not to have toys while we are live.  
 

On Sundays around 6 pm, you will receive an email that 
contains your child’s independent work for the coming 
week. Please note that certain assignments will 
request that you email a picture of the work to your 
teacher. This work will be marked and used for report 
card grades. 
 

Also, Bridgewater Elementary School will post the 
independent work for each class to the following site:  
http://besdistancelearning.weebly.com  
This link will also be on our BES website.  
 
Thank you and stay safe. 
Grade 2 teachers 
Mrs. Conklin, Mrs. Robar, Mrs. Sylvester 

http://besdistancelearning.weebly.com/

